
 

  

          Service Alert 

                       Bus Stop Closure 
Tuesday October 1st to Friday October 4th      

2024 (9AM to 5PM Daily) 

                            
      
Due to road work, Route 5 will detour on Campbell St to Milton St to Fitzwilliam St in both directions. 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Transportation Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-4111 

 transit@rdn.bc.ca 
 

Second St 


